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Lampasas County – At noon today, I received word from Lampasas County Health Authority, 
Dr. Georgia Hay, that Lampasas County has it’s second confirmed case of COVID19.  The 
individual is a female in her 50’s who resides at the same household as the 1st confirmed case.  
She is not hospitalized and is at her residence in self-quarantine.  
 
Health authorities are reporting that the next two weeks could show a significant increase in 
cases of COVID19 throughout the United States, including Texas.  As citizens and residents of 
Lampasas County, it is imperative that we adhere to the Shelter In Place Order, continue 
social/physical distancing, and wash your hands frequently.  Please follow these and all 
recommendations from the CDC. 
 
Working together, we will prevail!  God Bless you and our Country. 
 
Randall J. Hoyer, Lampasas County Judge 


